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I am in favour of the scheme 100% but would like to see more collection centres and if the amount
could be raised that would be fantastic.All my bottles etc are collected by a young man that is
trying to raise funds to employ another intellectual handicap person. With much help from his
Mother! This is a great initiative and if the amount could be raised will we ever see glass jars
collected again?Thank you





